
Welcome to Mendenhall's 7th grade - ICT II  
National Board-Certified Educator, since 2002 

 
1. Rule #1 – Use good manners.   

 
2. All students must have a set of 

earbuds that will plug into a 
computer.  There are a lot of 
teaching videos and they must be 
able to hear the instructions.  
 

3. As a parent if you ever have a 
question or a concern, please 
email me and include the number 
that you would like me to use to 
call you.  I will call you back and 
probably from my cell.  I am here 
to help your child learn as much about software and technology as possible.  We will 
work hard, and I do have high expectations.  I tend to sound and come across more like 
a football, soccer, or track coach.  I promise your child will learn and grow.  

 
4. Every child in Madison County has an email address which allows them to sign in and 

use Office 365 at home.  Parents do not have to purchase software for their children to 
work on projects at home. The students simply login to their email from the district web 
page and go to the apps section of Outlook.  Student id #@students.madison-
schools.com 

 
5. Every student must take and score 100% on the lab safety test.  We will be taking this in 

class this and next week.  The students may take the test until they earn 100%.  This is a 
State Department of Education requirement.  
 

6. Mendenhall email:  bmendenhall@madison-schools.com 
 
7. Webpage:  http://gmsmavs.com/Page/12902 
 
8. Example of how canvas appears and a daily announcement for class – see back of page. 
 
9. All work is usually completed in class.  I do not believe in homework other than 

reviewing for a test or quiz.   
 
10. My zero-block day is on Tuesday at 7:30 a.m.  



 
 
 
This is what Canvas looks like upon login.  
 

 
 
 
 
This is an example of an announcement. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


